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Nursery
We are all thinking about keeping healthy. We have been 
looking at healthy and unhealthy foods and how to keep 

our teeth nice and clean, by brushing them twice a day.  



In understanding the world, we used

the litter pickers and  collected rubbish

that had blown into the playground.

In maths, we have been learning about time.

We looked at baby pictures from the past and talked about 

our daily routines. 

In literacy, we have learnt about the importance of keeping the ocean

 clean and made posters to tell everyone to protect sea creatures. 

Reception



Year 1
Year 1 have been making the most of the 
slightly better weather and have spent time 
in the nature garden looking for signs of 
spring.

In English, we have been writing fact files 
about sloths. We will share these with other 
classes when they are finished. 

In maths, we have been exploring numbers 
up to 50. We have been looking to see how 
many tens and ones are in each number 
and placing them on a numberline. 



Year 2
We have had lots of fun recently. Last Friday our grown-ups 
joined us for a workshop measuring the playground and each 
other.

Yesterday, we designed products made from recyclable 
materials. Reusing is even better than recycling because it 
doesn't use any energy!

In maths we are about to begin a new unit on measure.
In English we are writing a diary entry from the perspective of a 
maid who lived in Bolling Hall. 



Year 3
In reading, we have watched 
videos about circuses and 
predicted what might happen to 
our main character Leon, steps 
inside the magician’s box.  

In writing, we have practising and 
performing a bedtime story using 
British Sign Language.  We all 
know how to spell our names now!

In maths, we used different 
techniques to measure the 
playground and our classrooms. 



Year 4
In English, we have continued to plan our 
poem for ‘Hocus Pocus’.

In maths, we have started looking at our new 
unit of ‘fractions’ and learning how to partition 
them.

In geography we have been looking at maps 
and thinking of how we would plan journeys 
using maps and grid referencing.



Year 5
In reading, year 5 have looked at the events in 
Viking Boy and predicted what father might do 

next.

In maths we have looked at percentages and how 
these link to our fractions and decimals.

In writing, we have started to plan our own campfire 
stories and looked at techniques to hook our 

audience in.

During our science we discovered what a sieve is 
and how it can be used to separate mixtures.



Year 6
This week, year 6 have worked 
exceptionally hard for the mocks 
SATs. We have been using our free 
time to revise key skills and prepare 
ourselves for our tests. We are all 
very tired now but Miss Earp and Mr 
Clegg are so very proud of how 
hard we have worked and the 
progress we have made. Well done, 
year 6!



Thank you


